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New call sign format for Ships’ Radio Licences 
 

 
Since July 2006, the Commission for Communications Regulation has been issuing 
Ships’ Radio Licences with a new call sign format.  
 
This new call-sign format is in accordance with Article 19.55 of the ITU Radio 
Regulations. 
 
The new call sign format is EI AA 2 to EI ZZ 9. This new call-sign format will be 
allocated to all new Ships’ Radio Licences issued going forward. 
 
The previous call-sign series EI 2000 to EI 8999 will continue to be valid as long as 
the respective Ships’ Radio Licences are maintained. 
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